


Greetings from Los Angeles,
where we (the staff) are
finishing our last week of
summer project. Please pray
for us and the students:

- students will continue
running the project for 4
weeks when we leave, pray
for wisdom and unity

- pray that the students’
hearts are captured by Jesus
in new and uniqgue ways

- rest and rejuvenation for
the staff when we leave




